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17th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Welcome to Foundation Stage 
 
Wow! What an incredible start all the children have had these past two weeks!  They are 
already very settled and have had lots of fun exploring the different toys and rooms. 
 
Starting and Finishing Times 
We are now all full time at school and as part of our Covid Safe procedures, we will be 
starting the staggered timings for the beginning and end of the day. 
 
The times are based on surnames.  Please use the highlighted time. 
 

Surnames starting with Drop off at school Pick up from school 
A, B, C, D, E 8.35 3.05 

F, G, H, I, J, K 8.40 3.10 
L, M, N, O, P, Q, R 8.45 3.15 

S, T, U, V, W, X, Y, Z 8.50 3.20 
 
PE Days 
Our PE is going to be yoga in this first term.  Mr Horton will be teaching the children for 
their PE and most of them have already met him. 
 
Our PE day is a Thursday and the children come to school in their PE kit.  If you can’t 
remember what they need please speak to one of the FS adults.   
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Naming Uniform 
Please make sure that all uniform is named.  If it is not named then we can’t get it back 
to the right person. 
 
Wisepay 
You will soon get an email about Wisepay.  This is the way that you order school meals.  
Please remember that these are free.  If you need any help please ask.  You have already 
ordered your child’s meals for the first 4 weeks as part of their starter pack so the 
following two weeks will need to be ordered once you receive your login. 
 
Snack Time and Water 
Please make sure that your child brings a named water bottle every day.  We will give 
them a healthy snack every day.  If you want to send their own snack then this must be 
fruit please. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Foundation Stage Team 
 


